
YOU ARE INVITED – Let your voice be heard 
 
Who: Anyone interested  
 
What: Provide your feedback about the Army’s plans to remediate Round Lake 
 
When: Open House - July 20, 2021 10 a.m.–3 p.m. (in person) 

 (Virtual) Restoration Advisory Board (RAB) meeting July 20, 2021 at 7 p.m. 
 

NOTE:  Open house attendees will be required to adhere to all National, 

Regional, and State COVID-19 mandates and guidelines in place at the 

time of the Open House.  

 
Where: Gymnasium of the: 

MN Army National Guard Arden Hills Army Training Site 
4761 Hamline Avenue North 
Arden Hills, Minnesota  55112 

Why:   

 Learn about the Army’s plans to remediate contaminated sediment in Round Lake 

 Better understand the Army’s proposed plan so that you can provide your input  

 Get your questions answered about the associated studies related to Round Lake 

 Be prepared to participate in the public comment period for Round Lake 

 Let your voice be heard before a decision is made on Round Lake remediation 
 
How: 

 View information on the website https://tcaaprab.org/ or in the information repository 

 Attend the Open House (call (651) 282-4420 for directions) 

 Attend the virtual RAB public Meeting  

 (contact Kay Toye at (520) 903-4363 or email: kay.toye@envrg.com) 

 Provide your comments orally at the end of the RAB meeting (for the record) 

 Provide your comments in writing before the end of the public comment period by: 
 

 Filling out a comment form at the open house 

 Sending your comments in writing by email to: 

USARMY.JBSA.AEC.MBX@mail.mil 

 Sending your comments in writing by mailing to: 

U.S. Army Environmental Command, 

2455 Reynolds Road, Mailstop 112 

ATTN: AMIM-AEC-M/Albrecht 

JBSA Fort Sam Houston, TX 78234-7588 

Public Comment Period is open from July 9 – August 13, 2021 

https://tcaaprab.org/

